Town of Montville Public Safety Commission
Special Meeting Cancellation Notice
Wednesday, January 12, 2011
5:30 p.m. — Town Council Chambers

Please be advised the Public Safety Commission has cancelled their special meeting scheduled for
Wednesday, January 12, 2011.

David Jetmore
Chairman of the Town of Montville Public Safety Commission



